
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 10:48 AM 
'Harold Goldstein' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10605-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Morning, Mr. Goldstein. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
COVIAVIAlSSlOV\, De-putt) CLerR I 

FLorLclC! PubLLe, servLe,e CoV1AV1ALssLoV\, 

2540 SV\UVIAC!rcl OC!R, BouLevC!rcl 

TC! LLC! Vl Cl ssee, FL 323 33 
PV\oV\,e: (Si'SO) 413-G4G7 

From: elvyharold=comcast.net@mg.gospringboard.io <elvyharold=comcast.net@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 
Harold Goldstein 
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 5:32 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

No corporation deserves a guaranteed return of the amount you are asking for and hoping to 
receive. 

Thank you, 

Harold Goldstein 
14300 RIV A DEL LAGO DR APT 1404 
FORT MYERS FL, 33907-7807 
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